
 
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

 
June 25, 2013 

 
Agenda Item:  5.8 
  
Subject:  Approval of Contract Renewal—First 5 Alameda County, Grant No. 

CB2013-2015-008, Chabot College 
 
Background

 

:   First 5 Alameda County, formerly known as the Alameda County Children and 
Families Commission has approved a Strategic Plan for a comprehensive system of early 
intervention services for at risk children ages 0-5 years through weekly playgroups and parent 
meetings of families in Alameda County.  A key component of the First 5 Strategic Plan is to 
promote access to quality early care and education in family child care and center-based settings 
through professional development.  Through this program, Chabot College Professional 
Development Coordinators (PDCs) coordinate Teacher Pathways/Associate of Arts Learning 
Communities, provides CARES Plus support and advising, and provide professional 
development services to the local ECE community. 

First 5 would like to continue the relationship with Chabot College by awarding a two-year 
contract renewal for the period July 1, 2013 through June 30, 2015 in the amount of $175,000 
per year for a total of $350,000.  
 
The Board of Trustees previously approved joint Chabot-Las Positas Colleges contracts for First 
5 Alameda County on June 28, 2011 under item 5.5 for $800,000, July 20, 2010 under item 5.6 
for $321.723, May 19, 2009 under item 5.3 for $306,000, June 20, 2007 under item 4.3 for 
$470,000 and June 21, 2005 under item 4.5 for $230,000. Contracts were also approved under 
the former names, Alameda County Children and Families Commission and First 5 Every Child 
Counts. 
 
Recommended Action

 

:   That the Board of Trustees approves the proposed contract renewal for 
the First 5 Alameda County Grant No. CB2013-2015-008 for early intervention services for 
children 0-5 years of age and their families in Alameda County, Chabot College. The term of the 
contract is from July 1, 2013 through June 30, 2015 in the amount of $175,000 per year for a 
total of $350,000. It is further recommended that the Board authorize the Vice Chancellor, 
Business Services, to execute the contract renewal on behalf of the District. 
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